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On January 21, 2023, members of the of Çarşamba commodity exchange Board of Directors
paid an introductory visit to the International Investors Association of Georgia. During the
meeting, the parties discussed Turkey-Georgia trade and economic relations, Investment
Climate In Georgia, and the importance of attracting foreign investments. Osman Chalishkan
Mzhavanadze, Chairman of the   Turkey-Georgia Business Council  of DEIK and International
Investors Association of Georgia, thanked the guests for  visiting the association.

  

 1 / 1


